
NAMS NORTH PACIFIC REGION MARINE SURVEYOR’S  

FALL 2023 CONFERENCE  

12-14 OCTOBER 2023 

Fairfield Inn & Suites by Marriott  
239 4th Street, Bremerton, Washington  

 

Again, thank you so much for attending at the Marine Surveyor’s 2023 Fall Conference. Marine surveyors from across 
the nation, Hawaii, and Alaska are steaming to Bremerton next week for the conference. Just a few things to cover 
before next Friday morning. 

1. Please review the attached conference information sheet for location and time pf presentation.  
2. Note the Thursday, October 12th SAFE Boats Plant Visit, 8800 SW Barney White Rd, Bremerton, WA 98312 

is OPTIONAL (you must be signed up for this in advance.) 
3. Park at the City of Bremerton parking lot (across the street from the Fairfield Inn), on the street, or at the 

paid public parking lot (lowest level beneath the Hampton Inn, about a block away from the Fairfield). 
Please don’t use the Fairfield Inn’s parking garage. 

4. Please check in at the registration desk. Don’t forget to sign morning and afternoon attendance sheets 
(NAMS and SAMS). 

5. Coffee, beverages, and pastries will be available. Lunch is on your own. There are several restaurants near 
the hotel including:  

 The Curry, 221 Washington Ave, Bremerton (just down the street towards the ferry terminal). 

 Cups Expresso & Café, 407 Pacific Avenue, Bremerton (go west one block on 4th street from the hotel at 

next intersection). 

 Horse and Cow Pub and Grill, 536 4th St, Bremerton (go west two blocks on 4th street from the hotel, just 

beyond the next intersection on the right). 

 Subway, 70 Washington Ave, Bremerton (near ferry terminal). 

 Fritz, 35 Pacific Ave, Bremerton (go west from the hotel on 4th, at the next intersection). 

 El Balcon, 326 Pacific Ave, Bremerton (near ferry terminal). 

 South Pacific Bar and Grill, 218 1st St, Bremerton (near ferry terminal). 

 Boston’s Pizza, 206 Burwell St, Bremerton (just down the street towards the ferry terminal) 
 

If you have any questions or special needs, please contact me asap. Thanks again and look forward to 
seeing all of you, 

 

Joe Derie 

503-236-6818 


